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Mr. Brian Meaney,
Seénior Inspector, 7 :
Office of Climate Change, Licensing and Resource Use,
Environmental Protection Agency

PO Box 3000

Johnstown Castle Estate,

Co. Wexford
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Dear Mr. Meaney,

I have been informed by Mr. Louis Duffy, Dl(géfor of Services Environment,
Cork Co. Council that an application has been madsa‘?or an amendment to the licence
granted by the EPA for a land fill at Bottlehllloi\ S

I am grateful to Mr. Duffy for mf;gfglmg me of my right to object to this
proposed amendment as I was not awar@ the EPA are not obliged ‘to informi'the
original objectors of such applicatio ®‘

At the oral hearing with thqéi@ﬁector appointed by the EPA it was poirited out
that as this facility was located.© «‘t%p of a hill with approximately 2m of clay over
bedrock, the stability of the ce{lfsO t are to be constructed to a helght of 30m over
ground level presented a gray. srisk of collapse.

It was hoped that with the waste being baled and stacked in a proper manner
they might contribute to the stability of the mound.

It now appears that Cork Co. Council wish to put unbaled waste into the
facility. If this is permitted the stability of the mound will be compromised and in the
event of a collapse it will be catastrophic for the ground water sources and the rivers
rising in this elevated area.

This application cannot be considered a “technical amendment” it is totally
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The Inspector’s report on the facility is on record. 1rrespect1ve of the boards
decision to grant a licence and I feel that if this report is re-visited it will be obvious
that this application will have to be refused.

Yours faithfully,

Daniel A. Burke

EPA Export 26-07-2013:15:29:22



